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River Road closure, Thursday 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Seskehkó:wa/September 2012) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that a portion of River Road 
will be closed near the St.Francis Xavier Church (two residences away) on Thursday, 
September 13th, from 7am until 3:30pm. 
 
The closure is necessary to perform drainage work on a nearby man-hole.  
 
Road signalization will be erected to delimit the work area. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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